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Dream, Believe, Achieve!

24th November 2020

Christmas Lunch 2020

Our Christmas lunch will be on Tuesday 15th December. The Christmas menu on the reverse of this letter will be
served instead of the usual advertised menu, and will be the same price as a regular school meal (£2.30)

Christmas lunch is always very popular, and with this in mind we would ask that if your child would like a meal
on this day, could you please complete the reply slip below (even if your child normally has a school meal).
This will ensure that our Ritchen staff can place an order and cater for the correct amount of meals booked for
the day. Once this meal has been requested there will be no refund even if your child is absent or changes their
mind on the day.

No other school meal will be available, therefore if no Christmas meal is booked, your child will need to bring in a
packed lunch on this day.

Please return the reply slip to the school office no later than Tuesday 1st December 2020. If we do not receive a
reply by this date, we will presume that your child does NOT require a Christmas lunch.

Thank you.
Rebpe-
Mrs R Ayres
Headteacher
Christmas Lunch — Tuesday 15th December 2020
Child’s Name: Class:

I would like to book a Christmas lunch for my child and a payment of £2.30 will be made via ParentPay D

My child would like the traditional fayre of Roast Turkey  (Red) [:]
My child would like the vegetarian option of Festive Loaf (Green) [:]

or
My child would like the Christmas Cookie D

My child would like the Christmas Pudding E] '

My child has specific dietary requirements that school is already aware of
My child WOULD NOT like a Christmas lunch and will bring in a packed lunch on this day E]
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